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Dear Ms. Breskouf,
As a supplement to my email yesterday, I’m attaching two photos to be shared with the Land Use
Committee, in connection with the hearing on the Special Permit on July 12th regarding the wall on
10 Elberta.
The top photo shows the significant change in land grade between our property and the land on 10
Elberta.

The bottom photo shows the proximity of our property line and trees to where excavation has
occurred to build the new wall.

I will reference these two photos when I speak at the hearing on July 12th.

Thank you,
Naomi Bass Grace
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